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October 5th, 2021 

Breaking: NCFA National Championship Going to Waynesburg, PA 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania -- The NCFA is excited to announce the location of the 2021 National 

Championship game. The final two teams will battle it out for the trophy at Wiley Stadium at 

Waynesburg University in Waynesburg, 

Pennsylvania.  

Equipped with a 4,000 capacity grandstand, 

a FieldTurf field, locker rooms, large press 

box, and video scoreboard Wiley Stadium is 

the perfect place to host the championship 

game once again. The game will take place 

on December 4th, 2021 at 1:00 PM ET.  

“After a tough year of not seeing our NCFA 

teams on the field, we are excited to be 

going to Wiley Stadium for the first time in 

our first NCFA Championship in two years.” said Sandy Sanderson, President of the NCFA.  

For up to date information about all the events happening with the NCFA postseason, please visit 

ncfafootball.org/post-season 

 

 

 

 


